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TOPIC: Further Instructions for Required Medical Bill Forms and Additional Adopted 
Rules Packet. 

 
 
 In Advisory No. 12, we forwarded the Commission's memorandum concerning the grace 
period for required medical bill forms.  We now attach additional follow-up instructions 
concerning the submission of paid medical bills. 
 
 Additionally, the Commission has now issued Supplement B of the adopted rules packet 
and we are attaching a set to you for duplication.  We will continue to keep you updated both on 
supplemental rules and additional instructions and information concerning the payment of 
medical bills. 
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